
Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal


From: Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, September 2, 2019 5:35 AM


To: Short, Marc T. EOP/OVP


Subject: Re: 


Kindest regards,


Julie Kay Roberts


Deputy Chief of Staff


National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration


> On Sep 2, 2019, at 4:42 AM, Short, Marc T. EOP/OVP < > wrote:


>


>


> 

>


> Sent from my iPhone


(b)(5)

(b)(5)

(b)(6)

(b)(5)


	Re Can VP call within next hour for briefing on Dorian

